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Raumati Intersection – roundabout and safety 
improvements (2021/2022)
These proposed changes are significant, so we want to know what you think.  
If changes do go ahead, we will work to minimise any disruption to 
businesses. These improvements are subject to securing funding from 
NZTA and Council.

This proposal includes:

•	 A roundabout at the intersection of Raumati Road and Rosetta Road to 
improve the way the intersection works and reduce speeds.

•	 Raising the pedestrian crossings onto safety platforms and reducing 
crossing distances to improve pedestrian safety and reduce vehicle speeds.

•	 Installing a new raised safety platform with a central pedestrian refuge 
on Matatua Road to improve pedestrian accessibility and reduce speeds.

•	 Altering the Margaret Road and Raumati Road intersection to improve 
vehicle access and reduce the distance pedestrians have to cross.  

•	 Reducing lane widths to promote slower speeds meaning we can 
reallocate some of the road space for wider footpaths and things like 
seating and bike parking etc.

•	 Reviewing parking spaces to allow for the safety improvements. 

We’d like to know how you currently use this intersection and how 
you would like it to work for all users. This will help us make sure 
improvements work for everyone. 
There will be further chances to have your say as the project progresses.
Timing: Subject to funding this work could take place in the 2021/2022 
financial year.

Improved crossing point

New road markings

Reduced lane width 
and built out kerbs


